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Rockdale County Water Resources Service Line Inspection Program 

In accordance with EPA and Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) guidelines, Rockdale 
County Water Resources (RWR) is taking steps to evaluate the composition of service lines: 

1. Routine inspections 

o RWR technicians are examining and logging water service line materials as part of daily 
operations. 

2. Targeted service line excavations 

o Contractors will dig small test holes at selected properties to verify pipe materials directly 
in the field 

3. Customer-driven material identification 

o Customers can identify their own service line material and report it online. Visit the “Lead 
and Copper Status” section on the Rockdale County Water Resources website to look 
up your address and participate in the material-reporting survey 

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/d0adb2a0053e4538a53f12db1eddb63b 

https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/da4c2904c5bf4137b0f9607e2706002e 

 

Next Steps in 2025 

Rockdale County will be launching an accelerated service line inspection & identification program 
in 2025 to ensure compliance with the updated Lead and Copper Rule (LCRR). Further details will be 
released as the initiative progresses 

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/d0adb2a0053e4538a53f12db1eddb63b
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/da4c2904c5bf4137b0f9607e2706002e

